This is an update from the lats Assembly. The CAS T&P Committee was presented
this Spring with 16 applications for mid-tenure review. All had been assessed by
Departmental committees, Departmental Chairs, and their respective Schools within
CAS. The CAS Committee fully deliberated on all cases and attempted to provide
some useful guidance where possible. Because these are only mid-tenure reviews,

no vote is recorded. The committee reports for those cases are currently being
finalized.
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